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Summer time. Wherever we are, this season invokes so much nostalgia, but for a various of reasons. When I (Nich) was young 
it meant Beebee family reunions in Iowa, Kentucky and Wisconsin, and staying up late with the cousins; it meant freedom from 
homework and endless days in the pool. Although those memories remain, over the past decade Tricia and I both have 
gathered different memories in a different part of the world.  

Usually this time of year, if we had served in Hawaii or San Francisco, we would have turned the Mission Project over to the 
students and headed out to Fort Collins, Colorado for our biennial Conference with Cru with nearly 6,000 other staff. If we 
were serving internationally we’d be hitting our stride, having already met dozens of students and had the opportunity to share 
the goods news of Jesus and the faith we have in him. Currently, in the city where we’ve called home for the past year, there is 
a team of 5 staff and 12 students who are sowing broadly in hopes that Jesus’ words of life will fall on good soil and take root, 
so that we may return at the end of the summer to a bountiful harvest! Please pray for this Summer Team, that their eyes 
would be opened to what the Lord of the Harvest sees! 

Thank you for continuing on in this journey with us as we head down to Southern California 
for the duration of our summer, preparing to return for our second year and trusting God 
as we reach students for Christ in East Asia. 
               
  Blessings,

Just as we’ve needed to trust God that He will take care of our apartment, provide for the Summer Team and provide 
community and encouragement for the 7 students who placed their trust in Jesus this past year, we’ve also needed to trust 

Him with our summer here in the States as we focus on raise funds for our second year in East Asia. Its amazing 
what God can orchestrate!  

God has blessed us with housing and cars for the exact dates we are back. He has allowed 
us to connect with friends and family over delicious meals, worship and pray alongside 
people from our home churches, and breathe the fresh mountain air as we slept under the 
stars at family-friend’s cabin in the Sierras.  It’s been busy sharing with others about our 
ministry and lives in East Asia but also relaxing at times to re-connect with our loved ones. 
We are in awe at how the Lord has already provided 30% of our $30,028 financial goal! 
Pray with as we trust Him for the remaining 70% before we fly out on August 19th. 
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Reaching East Asia for Christ

Our temporary mobile numbers. 

Tricia’s: 808.425.3781  |  Nich’s: 808.784.8388 

Call or text - we’d love to hear from you!

Kingdom Come
MATTHEW 6:10

Ranot, who is Tibetan & his classmates at military training this summer.


